
Notice to City of Eagle River Residents: 

for leaves, pine needles and brush collection dates: 
Wednesday, October 15 and Wednesday, November 5, 2025. 

 
• Put leaves in open plastic bags, open paper leaf bags or clearly marked cans, no boxes. 

• Please have all yard waste at your curbside or pickup area by 5:00 AM. 
• Place yard waste apart from your regular garbage. 

• Tie brush in bundles, NOT over 5 feet long, & stack with cut ends facing the same way. 
• We will collect CLEAN lumber with a maximum board length of 5 feet long.   

 
 

 
 

• Loose leaves and/or unbundled brush will not be picked up.   
• Bags with excessive dirt will not be picked up. 

• Brush and/or logs from removal of entire trees will not be included in this pickup.   
• Treated or painted lumber or logs over 5 feet long will not be picked up.   

• Volume limit is 10 yards per stop. 
 

If you need your yard waste removed before or after the collection dates, you can haul it 
yourself to the Elm Drive Yard Waste Disposal Facility located off Loon Lake Road, Eagle River. 

Information on the Yard Waste Disposal Facility is available under the 
Resources drop down menu at  https://eagleriverwi.gov. 

If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk at 715-479-8682 x224. 
 

 

https://eagleriverwi.gov/

	LEAVE THE BAGS OPEN

